
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 7 Meet your child’s Form Tutor evening – Thursday 23 September 2021  
 
We are pleased to invite you to meet your child’s Form Tutor on Thursday 23 September. If you would  like to 
discuss your child’s progress so far, or if you have any concerns, this is an opportunity for you to have a short 
informal discussion with their Form Tutor.   
 
Appointments will start at 4pm and the final appointments will be at 7pm. If you need to  make appointments 
outside these times, please make separate arrangements with the Tutor.  
 
All appointments will be held in the School Hall but must be booked in advance via the Parents’ Evening 
Booking system.  It would be beneficial for your child to join you on the evening. 
 
Please visit the following web link to make your appointment: 
 
 https://astleycooper.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 
 
A short guide on how to make your appointment is available on our website under Parents, Parents Evening, 
Year 7. 
 
Login with the following information:  
 
Student’s First Name / Student’s Surname / Date of Birth    
 

 
We look forward to seeing you on the 23 September.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Mrs J Goodchild  
Head of Year 7  
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